
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

COVID-19 UPDATE
Dear Members,

As announced by the Government yesterday, starting tomorrow Sunday 28th August, all 
diners at a “banquet” which is any gathering with more than eight persons and requires 
two tables, will have to present proof of a negative rapid antigen test (RAT) taken within 
24 hours in order to enter any of our outlets or functions rooms. Members and their 
Guests are required to show a photo of the RAT result with the name, date and time the 
test was taken. A negative PCR taken within the preceding 48 hours can be used as an 
alternative for the RAT result. 

If needed, RAT tests can be purchased from the KIOSK. 

Stay Safe and Healthy.

Yours sincerely

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club
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